
Members, is your child a member  of the Credit Union and sat the SEA exam for 
2023?

If the answer is yes, kindly send us your contact number, their name and result 
slip to info@hugginscu.com and we will credit $200.00 to their Credit Union 
account!

We have also extended the SEA award to non-member children of 
existing members. You may now also submit for your nieces, nephews, 
grandchildren and godchildren. In this scenario, they will be required 
to join the Credit Union and we will deposit $100.00 into their account. 
Please note that you will be required to continue contributing a minimum of 
$10.00 per month to the child’s account.

Please submit the required information and documents on or before 11:00 
pm on July 31st 2023.

The Education Committee may also wish to interview some of the awardees, 
but we will contact those who submitted their information at a later date.
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